
Feedback on your experience of cancer care is important to us

and will help us see what’s working and what needs to improve.

We need to hear everyone’s views, particularly people from black

and minority ethnic backgrounds who are under-represented in

responses.

Every year, thousands of people who had treatment in hospital

between April and June are contacted to invite them to take part

in the National Cancer Experience Survey. If you're not asked to

be part of the survey, there are other ways to give your views

about your care. 

We want to hear your views on the care you

have received.

Find out more at www.ncpes.co.uk/NHSfeedback


